| ATTACHMENT 14
Gene Poveromo

From: julie meclintock [mcclintock.julie@mindspring.com)

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2003 5:45 PM

To: Sally Greene

Cc: dave otto; dave otto; Friends of Bolin Creek Steering Committee
Subject: concern

Sally

Re proposal before the Chapel Hill Planning Board this evening.

I am very concerned about an aspect of the Habitat proposal for Rogers Road that would put
a road on a Corp of Engineers easement. This would impact a stretch of wetlands that feed
into a tributary of Bolin Creek.

Friends of Bolin Creek (FOBC) is a nonprofit group of citizens who advocate for the
protection of this Creek corridor. Since we just found out about this plan, Dave Otto and
I intend to refer it to our FOBC steering

committee. It is likely we will contact Susan Levin of Habitat about our

concerns. Given your deliberations this evening, we won't be able to give a formal
statement until the Council considers the project.

However, please deliver our concern to your Board.
Thanks.
Julie McClintock

Co Chair
Friends of Bolin Creek



